
 

OC Incursion 
The Writing Workshop 

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
 
As part of this semester’s work, we have organised a Creative Writing workshop with Bernard Cohen 
through ‘The Writing Workshop’. 
 
The students will be working with a published author to further develop their writing abilities through 
practical and hands on learning experiences as part of this engaging learning opportunity. 
 

Date:   Wednesday 13th August and Wednesday 20th August 

Cost:   $10.00  

Venue:  Blacktown South Public School 

 
PLEASE NOTE: 
Please complete either of the following by Friday 8th August 2025 – Week 3, Term 3  
 

1. Complete the note below and return it with the money to the office. 

OR 

2. Pay online through School Bytes and complete the online permission. 

 
 
Mrs R Radecki       Mr H Dean & Mrs S Hathi 
Relieving Principal       Classroom Teachers 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

OC INCURSION – The Writing Workshop 
 
I give permission for my child ________________________________ in Class __________ 
to attend Bernard Cohen’s The Writing Workshop Incursion on Wednesday 13th August and 
Wednesday 20th August 2025 at school. 
 
I enclose $10 to cover the cost. I understand that this activity has the permission of the Principal. 
 
 
Signed: __________________________________       Date: _________________________ 
                   Parent/Caregiver 


